
CGLPD Open Night Information 
 

  

 

Who is it aimed at? 
 
The CGLPD Open Night is aimed at 
anyone interested in applying for and 
learning more about the Certificate in 
General Learning at MIC.  
 
People with an intellectual disability, 
their families and support workers are 
all welcome to attend.  
 
 

 

  

What can I expect? 
 
The programme coordinator, Órla 
Slattery, will give a talk on the CGLPD 
programme for 30 minutes.  
 
This will include details of how to apply 
for the CGLPD programme. 
 
This will be followed by a question and 
answer session for 20-30 mins. 
 
We will be asking for your contact 
details, in case you would like to 
receive an application form by post.  
 
 

 

When is it on? 
 
The CGLPD Open Night will take place 
on Tuesday 26 April at 7pm.  
 
Please arrive 10 minutes early so we 
can get everyone seated before we 
start.  
 
Órla and Jennifer will be there to 
welcome you. 
 



 

When it is over?  
 
The CGLPD Open night will finish at 
8pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Where is it on? 
 
The CGLPD Open Night is taking place 
in the TARA building of Mary 
Immaculate College. 
 
It will take place in room T118 along 
the main corridor of the Tara Building. 
 

 

 

What do I need to bring? 
 
Please bring a pen and paper with you, 
in case you would like to write down 
some information. 
 
While mask wearing is not required, it 
is strongly encouraged.   
 

 


